
Our latest District meeting update 

Effective Wednesday August 18, 2021, we will stop having our district meetings.  

Currently Guilford, Durham, and Orange counties along with Raleigh and Boone 

are requiring masks to be worn inside all public spaces.  Wake and Buncombe 

Counties along with Charlotte are expected to join this list later this week.  We do 

not feel that it is safe for all our North Carolina members to attend district 

meetings at this time.   

The district officers will remain in their positions until spring when we hopefully 

will be able to have our annual Spring Business meetings once again.  Those 

members wishing to be Delegates to the State Convention must still submit the 

Pre-registration form for North Carolina State Delegate to Vicki Gray.  They will be 

seated as delegates at the State Convention on a first come basis.   

My apologies to the District officers who have worked so hard to put these 

meetings together. 

Brenda Gibbs and the NC State Board  


